
 

 

LIAISON MEMORANDUM 

NUMBER 20-10 

 

To:   Agency Liaison and Payroll Officers 

 

From:     Cindy Rougeou 

     Executive Director 

 

Re:      Register for the LASERS Agency Open Forum Webinar 

 

Date:               October 7, 2020 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

This is a reminder for human resources or payroll officers to register for the LASERS 

Agency Open Forum Webinar on Wednesday, October 14, 2020 at 1:00 p.m.  

 

LASERS Executive Director Cindy Rougeou will give an update on the agency. Our 

education and fiscal staff will provide important information on retirement benefits, 

rehired retirees, ways to protect your agency from phishing scams, and more. 

 

Due the current COVID-19 situation, this meeting will be online only. A recording of the 

meeting will be posted on the LASERS website by October 21, 2020.  

 

If you registered for the webinar, but are unable to attend, please contact LASERS Public 

Information Officer Mallory Sharp at msharp@lasersonline.org.  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Register for the Webinar 

mailto:msharp@lasersonline.org
https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/8757553350282251792

